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News Release of  April 24, 2024 

Fair Avenue Closure 
 

On Monday, April 29, 2024, the City of Alpena’s 
Contractor, MacArthur Construction, will begin the 
reconstruction of Fair Avenue, between Washington 
and Ninth Avenue.  
 
This section will be closed to all traffic. Access to 
driveways will be limited and residents will have to 
park on side streets for extended periods. 
 
Signage and barricades will be present to guide traffic 
around the construction site, but motorists are advised 
to seek alternate routes. 
 
This project is expected to take eight (8) weeks to 
complete unless weather or construction delays occur. 
 

This work is being funded through the Water Fund 
with a cost of $682,307, and Sewer Fund with a cost of 
$508,574, equaling a total project cost of $1,190,881. 
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